
 

 

 

At SMU, every student and every gift makes a difference…. 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

$100 
 
 
 
 
 

 
X 20 donors 

 
Provides uniforms for SMU 

spirit squads and mascot  
 

         
 

Provides furnishings for 
SMU’s Military Veterans 

Lounge 
 

 
 

Provides programming in 
Residential Commons 

communities 
 

 
 

 
X 100 donors 

 

Supports Career Fair 
programming to enable 

students to obtain jobs and 
internships 

 
 

Continues treasured  
campus traditions of 

Sing Song and Pigskin Revue 

 
 

Provides scoreboards for  
the IM fields and support for 

Club Sports teams 
 

 

 
X 500 donors 

 

Provides financial 
support for deserving 

undergraduates 

 
 

Allows  Caswell 
Leadership Fellows to 

pursue projects to serve 
others at SMU and 

beyond 

 
 

Provides outreach for 
parents including a 

bilingual welcome video, 
Family Handbook and 

family events on campus 

 

 

Dear members of the SMU Mothers’ and Dads’ Clubs, 

 

From the little things to the big things, the day-to-day and the momentous, gifts to 

our Annual Gifts Campaign help make SMU the special place it is today. Your gift, 

when combined with others, provides critical support for our students’ SMU 

experience. These are just a few of the things made possible by Gifts Campaign 

contributions to The Mothers’ and Dads’ Clubs Special Projects Fund. 

 

We hope you will consider a gift of any amount to our Annual Gifts Campaign.  

Join your fellow SMU moms and dads and make your gift today! 

 

What will you make possible at SMU?  

 
Michelle (’02) and Chuck Bufkin    

Presidents  

SMU Mothers’ and Dads’ Clubs 

Parents of Morgan (’15) and Chase (future Mustang)     

 
 

 

 


